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Thursday 8th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This Christmas, FOSS have again kindly organised for the children to enjoy an afternoon at the 
pantomime.  Tickets have been booked for Wednesday 12th December for the matinee performance 
of Cinderella at the Yvonne Arnaud Theatre in Guildford.  We will be leaving the school around 
12.30pm and so having an early lunch on that day but please note we will not be returning to 
school until approximately 6.00pm (exact timings to be confirmed nearer the date). 
 
The majority of the cost will be met by funds raised by FOSS.  However, we would welcome a 
voluntary contribution of £5 per child towards what should be a most enjoyable afternoon. 
 
Please complete the slip below and post it with your £5 contribution into the red FOSS post box in 
the front entrance by Friday 30th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann on behalf of FOSS 
 

 
 

FOSS Christmas Pantomime – Wednesday 12th December 2018 
 
I give permission for my child/children ………………………………………………………………. 
to go to the pantomime. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5 per child. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………..  Date………………………………. 


